
Parking option for coach buses during BioBuilder workshops 
 
Coach buses and school buses often park along Haul Road (map and photo below).  

 
 

 

Instructions for picking up students at the end of the workshop: 

●​ Do not arrive more than 5 minutes before the arranged pick-up time.  

●​ Do not park in any of the locations in the map below marked with a No Parking sign.  

●​ If students are not visible, please wait along Drydock Avenue between 23 and 25 
Drydock (marked by red striped box).  Once you see the students, please pull up to 
pick them up.  

 


